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Friday 21st March 2025 

Year 6 SATs 

Mock Week Monday 31st March – Thursday 3rd April 

SATs Week – Monday 12th – Thursday 15th May 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As you know your child will be sitting their SATs (Statutory Assessment Tests) on the week 

beginning the 12th May.  To ensure the children are best prepared for these national tests we will be 

carrying out mock tests in the week before the Easter break.  More information about the SATs can 

be found on the Information for Parents leaflet published by the Government Standards and 

Testing Agency. 

 

To help support the children to do their best we will be offering them a free breakfast each morning 

between 8:40am and 8:50am when the children come into school.  Children will be given a choice 

of a bagel, toast or a bacon roll.   

 

Please note, any child late into class will not benefit from this free breakfast. 

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you of the importance of these tests which will be 

used by the secondary schools. It is therefore essential that your child is in school every day on 

time. Children who are late or absent will have to sit the tests at a later time or date on their own, a 

situation we wish to avoid wherever possible. 

 

Thank you for your support in this matter and can I take the opportunity to wish your child every 

success in their tests. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Farrell 

Headteacher 

 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/67693e8dcdb5e64b69e309d0/2025_key_stage_2_national_curriculum_tests_-_information_for_parents.pdf

